












SB2540 HOUSING: Rental Loan Program  
SENATE COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY, INTERGOVERNMENTAL AND MILITARY 

AFFAIRS: Senator Will Espero, Chair; Senator Rosalyn Baker, Vice Chair 

SENATE COMMITTEE ON HUMAN SERVICES: Senator Suzanne Chun Oakland, Chair, Senator Josh 

Green M.D., Vice Chair 

• Tuesday, January 28, 2014 at 2:45 p.m.

• Conference Room 224

HSAC Supports SB2540: 

Good Morning Chair Espero, Chair Chun Oakland; Vice Chair Baker, Vice Chair Green; And 

Distinguished Committee Members. My name is Alan Johnson, Chair of the Hawaii Substance Abuse 

Coalition, an organization of more than twenty treatment and prevention agencies across the State.  

The Hawaii Substance Abuse Coalition fully supports funding a rental deposit loan 

program to assist low income and homeless in obtaining affordable rental housing. 

Several thousand homeless people every year seek substance use disorder treatment 

for addiction. Many have lost financial and social support from their families due 

to past grievances during their addiction use.  As seek supportive living in rental 

homes, such as clean and sober houses, to sustain and build upon their recovery, 

they lack the resources to pay rent until they can qualify for financial assistance. 

Most people from treatment have received substantial government resources for 

treatment.  Given this investment into their treatment,  a short term, small loan 

would go a long way to help people to establish a supportive network and sustain 

their recovery.  

We appreciate this opportunity to testify and are available for questions. 

LATE


